Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 1:17 PM
To: '‘Dittmar, Charles'

Subject: GM Truck facility- RO1389

Mr. Dittmar,

| received your voicemail. Please upload the documents to our ftp website and to Geotracker. Follow up with a list of
the documents in an email to me.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




